
25th January 2022 

Invitation to participate in NUI Galway project 

Invitation to Participate in Consultation about Language, Terminology and Representation 
in Ireland's "Mother and baby Homes", "County Homes" and Related Institutions 
 

The Department of Children, Equality, Disability, Integration and Youth has sponsored this NUI 
Galway project, through the Irish Research Council. 

 

Contact details and further material in relation to the project are attached for your information. 

 

The project is tasked with examining and highlighting stigmatising language and terminology 
encountered by survivors and former residents of the Mother and Baby and County Homes, and 
related institutions. 

 

As a core part of the project, NUIG is holding public consultations, and invite those who wish to take 
part to contact them directly to make arrangements to contribute to the research. 

 

This project is one of the initiatives within the programme of education and research in 
Government’s Action Plan for Survivors and Former Residents of Mother and Baby and County Home 
Institutions. 

——  
An Roinn Leanaí, Comhionannais, Míchumais, Lánpháirtíochta agus Óige 
Department of Children, Equality, Disability, Integration and Youth 
 
Bloc 1, Plaza Miesach, 50 - 58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath 2 D02 XW14  
Block 1, Miesian Plaza, Floor 3, 50 - 58 Baggot Street Lower, Dublin, D02 XW14  
 


